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Orientation program was arranged on 3rd August 2015 for the fresher of 2015 

batch in Undergraduate Programme in Electronics and Communication 

Engineering . Due to the intake of 120 students in the first year, the orientation 

programme was arranged in two different classrooms. The day started with 

prayer in each class room. Principal welcomed the students and wished them a 

happy stay in the campus for four years and a prosperous career. The Head of the 

department Prof. Usha Neelakantan welcomed the parents, guardians and 

students of first year and addressed them with a motivational speech. She had 

given a brief profile of the department highlighting its growth in various areas 

since the inception of the department. She shared her vast experience and 

advised the students to be dedicated, committed and focused on academics and 

to showcase their talents in both curricular and extra-curricular activities for 

having an edge over their peer group for employability and higher education 

globally. The head of department ended her speech with best wishes during their 

four years of stay at the institute. The faculty team and supporting staff of EC 

department were also introduced. Prof Y.D. Vora assured the students for all the 

support oin the student section during their course of study. The student 

volunteers gave a brief presentation about institute, department highlighting the 

infrastructure and laboratories facilities, courses taught, different clubs including 

common, hostel, and gymkhana amenities. The campus placements, 

achievements of the faculty and students of the department were also projected. 

The program was handled by the team of 13 volunteers.  

 

 



  

  

  
 

 
 



  

  
There were about 101 first year students present during the orientation along 

with their parents and guardians. They were taken on campus tour and were 

served light refreshments. Parents were thankful for the arrangements made by 

the institute. They left the department with a sense of happiness, warmth and 

feeling of safety in the campus.  

The department thanks Principal, Prof Y.D.Vora, Prof Preeti Mehta and the team 

for the meticulous planning done for the orientation Programme and making this 

memorable event a great success. 

 

    HOD 

     E C Department 

 

 


